
This is a shout out to all our veterans who have fought for the freedom of these
United States. Kudos

To all the Greggs that have served and are still enlisted we have your backs and
our prayers are with you.

This note is especially for our Staff Sergeant McKinley (Kenny) Gregg. He is the
Son of my brother Sylvester Gregg of Bequia and Roslyn Abraham-Gregg of Fairhall
St. Vincent and the Grenadines.

“Kenny” is actively serving in the military as a recruiter and the family lives in
Queens, NY. He is married and expecting his third child.

Godfrey Gregg


